
Assistant High Commission of India
Kandy

IMPORTANT  NOTIFICATION

Subject : Postponement of Advanced Level Book Distribution Ceremony

As  a  precautionary  measure  to  prevent  the  spread  of  Coronavirus  Disease
(COVID-19), the Advanced Level Book Distribution Ceremony scheduled on Friday,
the 27th March, 2020 at AHCI, Kandy, stands postponed indefinitely.  

The new date shall be notified in due course.
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